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Media Release 
 

Homicide Investigation 
 
On 6/22/23 at approximately 4am, officers responded to an apartment at 1020 Arbordale 
Road for a report of an unresponsive male found inside an apartment. When officers 
arrived, they discovered a 56-year-old Ann Arbor man deceased with multiple gunshot 
wounds.  
 
A homicide investigation is currently underway. It is believed the incident was not random. 
At this time there have been no arrests. The investigation is ongoing and further 
information will be released when available. 
 
If anyone has any information that can help in the investigation, please contact AAPD at 
734.794.6920 or email the tip line at tips@a2gov.org. 
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